
Ring the bell  

when you get a new skill! 

Safety Reminder!                                              
Pick-up and Drop-off Policy. 

Per Emerald City Gymnastics’ Liability 
and Release, you are responsible for 

WALKING your child into the building, as 
well as coming INSIDE for pick-up.                

Children are NOT allowed to wait outside 
for you.  

SAFETY FIRST! Don’t forget!  
Sign up for the  

“remind” app to get 
gym updates! 

1st-New Year’s Day! 
8th-Classes Resume 
11th-Back Handspring Clinic    
 Saturday, 12:30-2pm $30 
20th-Martin Luther King JR Day  
 *Gym Open* 
20th-February tuition Is due 
25th-Back Handspring Clinic    
 Saturday, 12:30-2pm $30 

1st-Back Handspring Clinic    
 Saturday, 12:30-2pm $30 
14th-Happy Valentine’s Day! 
15th-Back Handspring Clinic    
 Saturday, 12:30-2pm $30 
17th-President’s Day *Gym Open* 
20th–March tuition is due 


